BOARD OF SELECTMEN

MINUTES

Thursday, February 10, 2011
      Swampscott, MA 01907
A joint meeting of the Board of Selectmen, Capital Improvement Committee, Finance Committee was held at the Swampscott High School, 200 Essex Street, Swampscott, Mass.  Chairman Jill G. Sullivan opened the meeting at 7:00P.M.       
Attendance: Chairman, Jill G. Sullivan , Vice Chairman Robert E. Mazow , Selectman Richard Malagrifa, Matthew W. Strauss, David Van Dam  and Town Administrator, Andrew W. Maylor.
Open Discussion: 

· Discussion regarding various options to fund the construction of a new $6,000,000.00 Police Station on Humphrey Street. 
 Votes of the Board:

· There were no votes taken. 
The Board voted unanimously on a motion by Selectman Van Dam to adjourn meeting at 9:30P.M seconded by Selectman Strauss.
Attest:

Maureen Shultz 

Administrative Assistant 

